
Whitefish Township School District does not have a deficit budget for the 2013-2014 school year. 

 

Whitefish Township School District does not have a deficit budget for the 2014-2015 school year. 

 

Whitefish Township School District does not have a deficit budget for the 2015-2016 school year. 

 


